
10. TOWN CENTRE FUND 2019/20 

 
The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration 
providing an update on progress in delivering the Town Centre Capital 
Projects agreed by the committee on 3rd October 2019. 

 It was recommended that the Committee notes: - 

 I. That 18 projects had been agreed within the ward; 

 II. That officers were working with applicants to agree the final details 
to support the delivery of the projects; and 

 III. That further progress updates would be brought to committee. 

 Decision 

 To note the contents of the report 
 


